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 All five of our fountains are working properly. Numbers one and four had 
minor issues and have been resolved.  
 
Lake water continues to look very good despite the extreme heat. Recently 
we have had some brief rain showers and slightly lower temperatures. The 
water conditions should get even better, and a fish kill seems to be avoided. 
 
Weeds along bulkheads were sprayed this month.  
 
We continue to encourage bulkhead replacement or repair if needed. A 
properly working structure not only adds value to your property, but it keeps 
your yard from eroding into the lake and makes it harder for the nutria to 
live there. We now have an additional, more competitive contractor for 
bulkheads if you are thinking of replacing yours. Please contact me at 225-229-
5971. 
 
Please inform your lawn crews that any trash blown into the storm drains 
goes directly into the lake with the first heavy rainfall!! 
 
 
Please continue to clean up any trash that may be floating by your property.  
 Thank You to our neighbors who lend a hand at keeping our lake looking 
beautiful! 
 
 
GOALS FOR 2023 
 

1. Continue efforts to encourage residents to repair and/or install 
bulkheads. Cazes, Hayes 

2. Monitor water conditions for algae bloom, weeds etc. Cazes. Hayes 
and Smith. 

 
 
Jim Cazes 
Lake Chairman 
 


